June 5, 2017

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:30pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina
Ellis, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for May, 2016 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was $78,140.39.

Mr. Levey noted that the cooling system at the booster pump station failed and was replaced.

Mr. Levey noted that the sinkhole repair at 11 Millrace Lane was complete and that the meter crock had
been moved out of that area.

Mr. Levey noted the repair of the waterline break behind the library. He also noted a substantial leak in a
meter crock on Mallard Lane that had been repaired.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35pm.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



